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DECISION NO:  
For Member Services use only 



 

 

RECOMMENDED that: a virement of £5,450 from the 2020/21 Revenue 
Contingency Budget to fund the replacement of external front bi-parting doors at 
the Cheshunt Park Golf Centre be approved 

 

 
Purpose 
 
To request a virement of £5,450 from the 2020/21 Revenue Contingency Budget to 
allow for the replacement of the front bi-parting doors at Cheshunt Park Golf Centre 
(CPGC) as they do not meet British standards. 
 
The Project 
 
A recent service of the doors at CPGC noted that the front automatic bi-parting doors 
no longer meets 16005 standards.  It is proposed that these doors be replaced as 
they have reached the end of their life and are unsafe.    
 
Financial, Legal and Risk Management Implications 
 
The following quotes have been received:  
 

 Doorwise   £5,450 

 SRL Ltd   £5,830 

 Reactive doors  £6,130 
 
Three quotes have been received as detailed above.  It is recommended that 
Doorwise be used to supply the front doors at CPGC as it has provided the best 
value quote. 
 
Alternative Options Considered and Rejected  
 
Doing nothing was considered and rejected as it was noted that the Council would 
be liable for any accidents that resulted from the current front doors. The doors have 
now reached the end of the life and are considered unsafe.  
 
Contribution to the Council’s Objectives  
 
14.2 Manage the Council’s assets efficiently. 
 
Conclusion 
 
Approval is given for a virement from the 2020/21 Revenue Contingency Budget of 
£5,450 to fund the replacement of the bi-parting doors at CPGC. This will leave a 
balance of £194,550 in this budget.   
 

Contact Officer:  Wesley Hutchins Ext:5542  Date 23/1/20  

Action reported to the Cabinet on:  
    

 


